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The Formentera Language Advisory Service is pleased to announce that a new run of language
courses will help islanders prepare for official Catalan exams hosted by the regional
government this May. Sign-ups for the courses start 2 March and end 11 March. In this second
tranche, nine face-to-face courses will be offered at various levels –two A2, two B1, two B2, two
C1 and one C2– in the morning and afternoon. C2 will be offered based on demand, and
scheduling will be announced when registration is complete.

  

Free courses, limited places

  

These courses are free of charge, and groups will accommodate up to 25. Once the registration
is completed, aspiring students will receive an e-mail confirming their application and all the
necessary information to start the course. The courses will observe all current public health
measures.

  

Classes are scheduled to start on Monday 14 and Tuesday 15 March. The end of classes will
depend on exact dates of the May exams, to be announced by the Balearic Office of Language
Policy (Direcció General de Politica Lingüística, DGPOLING). Registration for the exams starts
17 March and ends 30 March. Complete details, including information about dates, are available
on the DGPOLING website.

  

Registration for any of the courses can be done online through the Virtual Citizen Information
Office (Oficina Virtual d'Atenció a la Ciutadania, OVAC) and in person at the Citizen Information
Office ( Oficina d'Atenció a la Ciutadania,
OAC ) located at Carrer Ramon
Llull, 6, in Sant Francesc.

  

For more information, please contact sal@conselldeformentera.cat .
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